
Do you have an interest in Type 1 Diabetes? 

We want to hear from teens and young adults living with Type 1 Diabetes as 
well as parents of children with T1D. Tell us what you think and have input into 

our research and clinical service at Princess Margaret Hospital! 

We would like to talk to you about: 

 Ideas for future research projects
and the relevance and usefulness
of current projects

 How to improve clinical services at
PMH and the new Perth Children’s
Hospital

 Ways to communicate and engage
with the Type 1 Diabetes
community

Tuesday, November 21 

6.30pm – 8.30pm 

The Boulevard Centre  

99 The Boulevard, Floreat 6014

A light supper and small payment 
will be provided

We reserve the right to make changes to the event and 
the confirmed registration list 

RSVP by 20/11/17 @ http://bit.ly/diabetespmh

Children's Diabetes Centre 

Community Conversation 


